
  

 

 

 

 

 

         

    

27th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

To celebrate Chinese New Year we will be offering the following menu for lunch on 

Thursday 30th January 2020 :- 

Chicken/Quorn Fried Rice 
Vegetable Spring Rolls 
Curry Sauce 
Prawn Crackers 
 
Biscuits 
 
Jacket potatoes with usual fillings will also be on offer. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Morris                                                 

Headteacher 
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